
Conversations in the Spirit 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Pope Francis wants a synodal 

church, a church that gathers for 

prayer, listens to each other, and 

discerns what the Spirit is saying. 

Thus, the pope and the official 

Synod invite individual parishes to 

host “Conversations in the Spirit.” 

These are opportunities for 

conversation with fellow 

parishioners that are rooted in 

prayer with a view to discerning 

what the church should do to better 

preach the Good News of God’s 

love. 
 

 

7:00 PM – 8:30 PM  

Mondays,  

December 4, 11, 18  

GREAT HALL 
 

7:00 PM – 8:30 PM 

 Wednesday,  

December 13  

on Zoom 
 

A Small Group 

Experience  

of the Synod: Prayer, 

Conversation, 

Discernment 
 

 

At each conversation, we will reflect on the same three questions: 
 

1. How has St. Matthew’s helped you to grow spiritually?  
2. How can our parish better help people to experience God in Jesus?  
3. How can I get more involved in the Cathedral’s mission to bring God to 

people? 
 

All are invited to any or all Conversations in the Spirit.  
Attendance at all four is not required. Facilitated by L.J. Milone. 

 

Visit stmatthewscathedral.org/Conversations for the Zoom link. 
 

For more information, please contact L.J. Milone, Director of Faith Formation: 
ljmilone@stmatthewscathedral.org 

 

https://www.stmatthewscathedral.org/events/14781/zoom-conversation-spirit?e=1
mailto:ljmilone@stmatthewscathedral.org

